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TRI-TOWNS:  HOLLAND, BRIMFIELD & WALES	                                   

Select board representatives along with staff from the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission will be meeting on Wednesday, January 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Holland Town Hall located at 27 Sturbridge Road, Holland, MA.  
The meeting will discuss ongoing FY 2018 CDBG activities as well as discuss possible projects for a proposed FY 2019 CDBG application due on March 1, 2019.  Current projects are a regional housing rehabilitation and food pantry programs as well as a senior housing feasibility study for Holland.  The town of Wales is the lead community for the FY2018 CDBG.  
The continuation of the Housing and Food Pantry programs is being considered as part of a proposed FY 2019 CDBG application with the town of Holland to serve as lead community.  Additional initiatives under consideration include a senior center feasibility study for Brimfield and a regional domestic violence services program.   Other possible projects may be brought forth and discussed as well.
Any proposed project as part of a proposed FY 2019 CDBG application will also be discussed at a final public hearing to occur at the Holland Town Hall on Tuesday, February 5, 2019 at 6:00 PM.   The Pioneer Valley Planning Commission will assist the Town of Holland Board of Selectmen who will be responsible for administration of the application, if awarded. 

If you are unable to attend but would like additional information, please call or email Christopher J. Dunphy or John O’Leary at the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission at (413)781-6045 or cdunphy@pvpc.org, joleary@pvpc.org. 

Funding is made available through the
Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community Development Block Grant Program.

